
Session Date Time

Receive e-learning
access & book

Dec.
2024

All Times
CST

Session
1 (Synchronous)

Jan. 16
8:30 AM -
 3:00 PM

Session
2 (Synchronous)

Jan. 30
8:30 AM -
11:30 AM

Session
3 (Synchronous)

Feb. 27
8:30 AM -
11:30 AM

Session
4 (Synchronous)

March
27

8:30 AM -
11:30 AM

Session
5 (Synchronous)

April
10

8:30 AM -
11:30 AM

Register Here

thinkSRSD Writing Instruction
for 3rd-5th Grade

Virtual Course
7 Hours - Asynchronous  |  5 Synchronous Meetings   

Self-Regulated Strategy Development
(SRSD) is an evidence-based pedagogy.
It teaches students how to use the
writing process and equips them with
the necessary skills and strategies to
become self-regulated, successful
writers. Participants will complete
asynchronous learning and attend five
synchronous meetings to learn and
process thinkSRSD strategies.
Participants will also use the
framework to teach writing to their
students for approximately two weeks
over the course of the semester.

AUDIENCE
Elementary Teachers in Grades 3rd-5th;
Instructional Coaches

COST
$35/person, includes Releasing Writers
manual & Power-Up Your Students’
Writing

CREDIT
1 graduate continuing education
credits through VCSU (separate fee
required)

QUESTIONS
Contact Erica Kindem,
erica.kindem@k12.nd.us

Hosted By

https://members.ndrea.org/ap/Events/Register/yEFR0dzheCoCR

